Parents Meeting at Kelilath

Jeshurun Congregation

A Parents meeting will be held No-
vember 23, at the KXehilath Jeshurun

Congregation, Anaheim Street, at 8:30
o’clock.

Mr. Saul S. Spiro, supervisor of the
Southwestern District of Pennsylvania
Jewish Religious Schools will address
the meeting. The Kehilath J eshurun
Religious Schiool is one of the newly
affiliated schools in the Southwestern
District. Parents of children living in
the Anaheim Street District are urged
to attend this meeting in order to as-
sure the progress and betterment of
this newly organized school.




